
 

 

 
 
 
 
     

     
 

 
   12th October 2023 
  
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Newbury,  
 
Re: Annual Report 2022-23   
 
I am writing further to your letter of 02/10/2023 relating to my Annual Report 2022-23 
which was tabled at the Police and Crime Panel held on 28/09/2023. 
 
Thank you for reviewing the content of my Annual Report and the positive comments 
received from all the panel members at our last meeting. I will now make arrangements 
for the Annual Report to be published on my website. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Angelique Foster 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 
 

The Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall, Ripley 
Derbyshire DE5 3RS 

 
T: 0300 122 6000 
F: 0300 122 7797 
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